
PTA MEETING 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 10TH 

5:30 PM 

BARROW MEDIA CENTER 

Happy New Year!! 
We are shaking things up a bit in the new year and 

want you and your CHILDREN to attend our 
January PTA meeting. Caryn Demarest (Ms. D) will 
be our guest speaker. She will provide us with tips 
and ideas on how to live a healthy lifestyle in the 

new year. Please join us to learn how to get 
moving and have fun with your family in 2017!

Percentage night at

YOUR PIE 
1591 S. Lumpkin St.

Take the family to dinner 
after our meeting and help 

support our school! 




